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Hello NCKFers-

Three new resources you may want to check out in this week’s Scoop, including a report on aligning and simplifying enrollment in Medicaid and CHIP, a study on participation rate increases, and EPSDT and CHIP opportunities under the new health reform law.  Also, there is a reminder of the next NCKFN Webinar in September.  Hope you enjoy these last few weeks of summer! 
Aligning and Simplifying Medicaid and CHIP Enrollment
A new report, co-authored by Tricia Brooks from the Center for Children and Families and Jennifer Mezey with the National Women’s Law Center, looks at state efforts to align and simplify coverage for children and parents in Medicaid and on how the ACA moves states toward a more coordinated system of family-based coverage.  To learn more, please go to read the report here.

Participation Rates Increase in Medicaid and CHIP
The Urban Institute and the Robert Wood Johnson Foundation have released a new study examining the change in the participation of eligible children in Medicaid and CHIP between 2008 and 2009. The study found a higher participation rate nationally and a reduction of eligible, but uninsured children by 340,000.  To learn more details about what the researchers found in your state, please read the study here.

Brief on Opportunities and Challenges with EPSDT and CHIP in Health Reform
In late 2010, NASHP convened an invitational leadership forum on the role

of children's coverage programs in a changing health care landscape.

This brief captures the themes and explores the opportunities and

challenges identified in that meeting to lay out a vision for how EPSDT

and CHIP can work together to improve health coverage for children in

the context of health care reform.  See the brief here.

Save the Date

We will be having our webinar on September 13, from 3-4:30 p.m. ET and topics to be discussed include:
- The debt ceiling’s potential impact of kids and families;

- Medicaid, CHIP and Exchange proposed regulations that can change eligibility and enrollment including a focus on Navigators; and

- State progress in enrollment.
As always, please feel free to contact us—or your Network colleagues using the listserve. Go here to see previous issues of the Scoop. 

The Center for Children and Families (CCF) is an independent, nonpartisan policy center based at Georgetown University's Health Policy Institute whose mission is to expand and improve health coverage for America's children and families.
Read more at www.ccfgeorgetown.org and check out our blog at www.theccfblog.org
 

 
